Tlew, &

Ebinger. Matthew J. - PDR

From: Downey, Peter L. - ECD

Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 4:21 PM

To: Mayor Levar Staney

Cc: Blackwell, Alecia R. - ECD; Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR
Subject: Re: Westhampton School

The property belongs to the EDA. I am copying Matthew Ebinger on this as he works with the planning
commission. My thought is that he can note this in his records and let the sender know he received it.

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 28, 2018, at 4:05 PM, Mayor Levar Stoney <RVAmavyor@richmondgov.com> wrote:

Would this be something that your team could address?

From: Mildred Deloatch [mailto:mdeloatc@rvaschools.net]
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 3:56 PM

To: Mayor Levar Stoney
Subject: RE: Westhampton School

Hi Tameka,
That is not one of RPS current schools or properties. | remember reading in the paper that it was owned
by Bon Secours and they were going to remodel the property to be a nursing school or either an office

building. That was a while ago. See article below.

https://wtvr.com/2017/08/24/bon-secours-westhampton-school/

Mildred

From: Mayor Levar Stoney [mailto:RVAmayor@richmondgov.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 2:38 PM

To: 'Mildred Deloatch' <mdeloatc@rvaschools.net>
Subject: FW: Westhampton School

FYI:

From: Mary Murray [mailto:murraymary23@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 27, 2018 11:20 AM

To: Mayor Levar Stoney
Subject: Westhampton School

Dear Mayor Stoney,

[ am writing to ask for your help. Westhampton was bought before your time, and I am sure that
you are well aware of the details. The current plan for the old school would not enhance the
neighborhood, merely cause traffic problems and change the whole character. I grew up within a
block of my elementary and Middle School. I still pass it every week and pray that a more
reasonable solution can be found. Respectfully, = Mary D. Murray
Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android.
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